
A good teacher can inspire hope, 

 ignite the imagination, 

and instill a love of learning. 

-Brad Henry 

There are no truer words than the ones above. This year's Pink Paws 

for a Cause fundraiser is to honor our beloved teacher Lois Foley who lost 

her battle against cancer. Lois was the inspiration behind the fundraiser 

since the beginning year of 2008, and has forever stayed an inspiration to 

not only the fundraiser, but to everyone that knew her. We will continue to 

honor her memory and fight her battle as Foley's Fighters. 

Since 2008, our district and community has raised and donated over 

$50,000 to help find a cure. We have donated to the Susan G. Komen of 

NEPA and the American Cancer Society. We are so thankful for the outpour 

of support that is given every year from our community and district. The 

impact that is made when we all get together is simply amazing! 

This fundraiser consists of t-shirt sales and an elementary school 

dance. The t-shirt sales begin in September and the event is held in early 

October. The t-shirt sale is a great way to bring our elementary school, high 

school, and community together as one. The second part of this fundraiser, 

the elementary school dance, is a two-hour dance for K-6th grade students. 

During this dance, there is music, basket raffles, and photo booth fun!  

This year's 2015 Pink Paws for a Cause day will be on Thursday, 

October 8th. During this day, purchased t -shirts may be worn to school 

and the dance, which will also be held on October 8th in the evening. 

Please note that the dance is held only for elementary students from 

the Lackawanna Trail School District. No high school students will be 

permitted. A parent or guardian must stay during the duration of the 

dance. 

If anyone has any questions, ideas, or would like to volunteer in any way, 

please contact: 

   Desiree Gallagher - (570) 575-1821 

   Grace Gallagher - (570) 955-7273  

   Maria DelPrete - (570) 945-5153 

We are looking forward to another great year! 



 

 

Name:_________________________________   Grade:______________ 

Elementary School Homeroom: 
 

Questions? Call Desiree Gallagher at (570)575-1821  or Maria Delprete at (570)945-5153 
  

Checks payable to LTEC - Hand orders to Elementary Office or Homeroom - High school to Mrs. Muta 


